
            2nd Grade TAG - Week of May 18th        

                           Hello 2nd Grade TAG Students and Parents! 

    WOW! Here we are at the last week of the school year, and what a year it 
has been! My words cannot fully express how proud I am of each of you. Only a 
few months ago, you were presented with a big challenge. None of us knew 
exactly how this challenge would be met. Now as we look back at the year, I 
see how you as students and parents took on this very unique time with 
commitment and gusto. I know it has not been easy, but one way or the 
other, I hope you each have found it extremely valuable!  
 
    Of course the way in which we all learned at this time has been quite 
different than anything any of us had ever experienced, and I would venture 
to guess that along with the academic learning that took place, we each 
learned things we might not have under traditional circumstances. I know I 
have learned more about true connection and how being connected to one 
another does not necessarily mean being under the same roof. We know we are 
all together in a different way right now. I have missed each of you 
tremendously, but I carry you in my heart, and I think of you all the time. I 
will keep doing so over the summer, and I know I will smile when I do! 
Speaking of summer, may you each have a fun filled summer full of glorious 
experiences with your families!! 
 
    Now, as I promised last week, here is a little something I hope you will 
enjoy doing over the summer months. Please do not feel like this is anything 
you have to do, and you can pick and choose whatever you find meaningful from 
the attached Time Capsule. Please do not stop reaching out to me with any 
questions or concerns you may have along the way (kutz@fultonschools.org). 
 

Have a Happy Summer and Lots of Love, 

Mrs. Kutz 

 

mailto:kutz@fultonschools.or

